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23rd May 2025 

Blue Planet Aquarium - Tuesday 15th July 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 

As part of our enriching early years’ curriculum, we have arranged for Reception to visit Blue Planet 
Aquarium on Tuesday 15th July 2025. 
 
During the visit, the children will be learning about what lives in water and naming some of the many 
sea creatures that live in the oceans. There will also be time for the children to explore the aquarium 
and they will have their lunch in a designated area.   

The cost of the trip is £26.16 and is payable through ParentPay. This is a voluntary contribution but if 
parents do not contribute then we may need to cancel the trip/activity. Children in receipt of benefits-
related free school meals will have 50% of the visit subsidised, please log on to Parent Pay to give 
permission for your child to attend the trip.  

The children will be leaving school at 9.00am and shall return to school at approximately 3.00pm.  
 
Please send your child in their full school uniform and appropriate outdoor clothing.  The children will 
be having a picnic lunch that school will provide. If you would like to provide your child with a lunch, 
please ensure that it is in a disposable bag with the child’s name on.  
 
If you are available and would like to volunteer to help, please let the school office know and we will be 
in touch. Any support is greatly appreciated. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask Mrs Sizer. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs Sizer 

  


